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            EASTER SUNDAY  
 

 
Prayer requests are taken on an ongoing basis. A new list begins the second 

Sunday of each month. (Please obtain permission to publish name(s). 

 

Cindy Altman         Louise Conover          Susan Denny         

Marsha Duncan      Kathy Dye             Roger Foxworth 

Christine Frink       Rita Gerner               Annette Gugel                  

Nic Hayes              Ann Page Henry           Sue McCool               

Jeff Moosman        Mary Tinker    
 
 

 

APRIL BIRTHDAYS 

 
David Lovelady (3), Kim Taylor (3), Carol Elmore (4), Carole Everts (7), 

Allison Clark (8), Mary Taylor (11), Mary Rackley (11). 

Courtney Bujakowski (12), Kevin Frank (15), Jason Myers (15), 

Ben Rackley (18), Jaclyn Hines (19), Kaid Hines (20), Kelly McEntee 

(21), Annette Gugel (21), Evelyn Rackley (23), Susan Mason (25),  

Scott Honaker (26), Kathy Fisher (28), Tom Heimbuch III (28) 

 
 
 

APRIL ANNIVERSARIES 

 
Jake & Kendall Butterworth (13), Kenny and Mimi Hines (28) 
 
 

 

CHAIR FIT SESSION 
 

A new Chair Fit Class will start on April 1st and will run through 

May 15th.   The classes this session will be on Mondays and 

Wednesdays at 9:00 am.  The cost is $25.00.  

  

 

 

BIBLE STUDY 
 

Bible Study has resumed on Wednesdays at 10:30 a.m. 
 

 

         
 

Easter lilies adorn the Sanctuary today for Easter Sunday.  The Easter 

lily is representative of Christ’s resurrection, it speaks of purity and 

innocence, being untainted by the world. 
 

FLOWER CALENDAR 

 

The flower calendar for 2024 is being set up.  Please contact Carolyn 

Hoagland at 804-530-4659 or setiferus@aol.com to volunteer to put 

flowers on the altar. 

 

Financial Report for the Week of March 24th           

 
The Financial Report for the week of March 24th will be included in 
next week’s newsletter. 
 
In-Person Worship Attendance 3/24……………..……………..…..….60 
 

 

Thank you for your Faithfulness in sending in your pledges and offerings. 

First UMC, P.O. Box 636, Hopewell, VA. 23860 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



              
 

 

EASTER LILLIES 2024 
 

In Memory of:   From: 

 

Mildred and John Sharp        Maud Ann, Nancy and Jane 

Stan Miller             Joanne Miller and Family 

Dr. Edward Henry, Jr.         Marian Henry 

My Husband, Ronnie Watson           Viola Watson and Family 

My Mother, Katie Hall Posey        Viola Watson 

Lucille Anderson       The Anderson Family 

Thelma, James and Todd Miles  Jason Miles and Debbie Eavey 

and Glenna Brown    

Our Parents and son        Libbo and Ernie Fritz 

Dick Hoagland                           Chris, Scott, Tonda and 

           Billy Williamson 

Connie Williamson    Chris, Scott and  

                         Billy Williamson 

My Mother, Alice Queen            Tonda Williamson 

Ryan Williamson         Scott and Abby Williamson 

Karen Lynn Rainey            The Rainey Family 

Dick Hoagland             Carolyn Hoagland 

Bill Duncan       Frances Duncan 

Connie Gorman          Randy and Nancy Honaker 

 

In Honor of:    From: 
 

Kim and Mike Chapleski and       Libbo and Ernie Fritz 

Family 

The Chancel Choir           Judy Blevins 

Pastor Matthew Barcon Borbor, Sr.    United Methodist Men 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


